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Temporary traffic pattern change for Royal Inland Hospital patients 

KAMLOOPS – As part of the ongoing construction of the Royal Inland Hospital (RIH) Patient Care 

Tower, patient access to RIH will be temporarily changed beginning Monday, Sept. 21, 2020. 

A section of Ring Road by the patient drop-off area near the coffee shop and the Patient Care Tower 

construction site will be down to single-lane traffic to allow for a crane to lift generators to the ninth 

floor of the Patient Care Tower.  

The work will take place during day-time hours, however the road will remain single-lane traffic 24 hours 

per day from Sept. 21 to 23, 2020. Traffic control flaggers will be in place to direct traffic. 

Interior Health regrets any inconvenience to patients during this time. 
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